

www.fra.org

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314

1-800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400 703-549-6610 (fax)

July 14, 2014

The Honorable Juan Vargas U.S. House of Representatives 1605 Longworth House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-9073

Dear Representative Vargas,

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Enhanced Dental Care for Veterans Act," (H.R. 4898), that creates a three year pilot program giving dental care to 100 percent service connected disabled veterans.

The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue and stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this legislation.

The FRA point of contact is Stephen Tassin, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (<u>stephent@fra.org</u>).

Sincerely,

THOMAS J. SNEE National Executive Director

TJS:jd:st:tw

